

Millinocket School Department

Dr. Joshua McNaughton, Superintendent of Schools & Director of Special Ed
199 State Street; P.O. Box 30; Millinocket, ME 04462
Office (207) 723-6400; Fax (207) 447-6599
jmcnaughton@millinocketschools.org
www.millinocketschools.org

September 28, 2021

Dear Community,

The Millinocket School Department has applied for American Rescue Plan Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Funds. Our application includes the following programs to mitigate the loss of instructional time, improve access to instructional programs that address the academic, health and social-emotional needs of students.

- Jr/Sr High School Academic Interventionist
- Virtual Instructors
- Intervention programs for literacy and mathematics
- Extended learning opportunities including Mock Trial Program, Mindfulness training, and recreation equipment
- Ongoing educator training for our virtual learning platform, Canvas
- Expansion of health care services including medical support staff and medical document tracking system
- Extended Food Service Program to provide students with meals if they are quarantining
- Facilities upgrades to improve access to our schools and provide additional educational opportunities for students
- Updated technology equipment to ensure reliability and access to devices

Questions regarding our grant application can be emailed to millinocket@millinocketschools.org

Sincerely,

Dr. Jahra We Noughton
Joshua McNaughton, Ed.D
Superintendent of Schools